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Dam Rehabilitation Project: | received an update from our engineer.

= The State reviewers requested a few edits to the environmental review completed by the
Kansas Water Office during the week of Dec. 4. The permit review completion and approval is
now expected early 2024.

« FEMA has issued the next call for projects for grant funding. The KWO is preparing the submittal
and it is due to FEMA either February or March of this year. That would place grant awards
approximately September, 2024.

« New anticipated construction is to start late November, 2024,



